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Dear Parents 
 
We would like to inform you that the end of term2 exams will take place the week starting 
 
2nd March.  
 
The written exam will include the following lessons: (Making Wudu right) (Perfect your  
 
prayer)(Khushu during prayer)(Du’a; ask and you will be answered). 
  
Qur’an competition is on for this term including the same Surahs as in the first term.  
 
Whoever wisher to take part in it should register his name as soon as possible.  
 
The list will close the 15th March. 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

www.en.islamway.com 

www.islamweb.net 

www.guidedways.com 

http://quran.com/87 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 
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